

Montclair Public Schools

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

22 VALLEY ROAD ~ MONTCLAIR, NEW JERSEY 07042 WWW.MONTCLAIR.K12.NJ.US

NATHAN N. PARKER, ED. D. Interim Superintendent of Schools

April 22, 2020

Dear Families, Caregivers, and Staff,

In these times of trouble, our community comes together helping others, and I am sending this urgent request your way. Mountainside Medical Center is seeking individuals who have recovered from COVID-19 to donate plasma to help current COVID-19 patients. If you or someone you know has recovered from COVID-19 and would like to help, please sign up at bit.ly/MMCPlasma.

Your help to possibly save a life is greatly appreciated.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Nathan N. Parker Interim Superintendet

Nathan N. Parker

Telephone: 973.509.4000 ~ Fax: 973.509.0586 ~ Email: nparker@montclair.k12.nj.us